By E-Mail
No.F.6-1077/FC/For-15/ 5831
Government of Tripura
Office of the Principal Chief Conservator of Forests
Tripura: Agartala

Dated, Agartala, the 2 May, 2019
To

The Nodal Officer, In-Charge,

HR-ER ONGC, Tripura Asset, -
Badharghat Complex,

Tripura-799001

\
Subject:- Proposal for diversion of 1.96 ha of forest land for construction of drill site and waste pit
and approach road at location TIDF under DFO, Sepahijala
Ref:- This office letter No. F.6-1077/FC/For-15/36805-806 dated 07.12.18

Sir,
With reference to the above you were requested to furnish the reply as asked by the

MoEF & CC, Shillong against the above noted proposal. But reply has not yet been received so
far.

In view of the above I am directed to request you to furnish the reply at an early date.
Yours faithfully,

Mg 4 7
[Paushali Roy}/tc !

Asst. Conservator of Forests (FCA)

Enclo:- As stated above




